
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

A final reminder that the BWSPA Christmas Draw will take place on Monday 11 December. Please could 
you arrange for boys to bring in their raffle money and stubs by the end of this week. These can be taken to 
Reception or the Finance Office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
BWSPA 

 


